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The Bessemer City School System has declared a total of 10 buses as surplus.  Anyone interested in purchasing should contact Mrs. Patricia Stewart at 205-432-3029 (office), or by email at pstewart@bessk12.org.

                “Building on the pride and tradition of yesterday; maximizing the opportunities and resources of today; and, preparing customers and clientele for tomorrow.”


